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September 14th, 2022 
 
Dear parent(s), guardian(s), 
 
This is the year!!  This coming spring of 2023 is the Oakville School trip to Quebec 
City, Montreal, Ottawa and Toronto.  With the trip quickly approaching, we can 
continue with the task of information gathering and most importantly, 
registration.  We will be having a meeting on Wednesday, September 21st, 5PM, 
at OVS in the grade 7 room (aka the French room).  This meeting will provide 
information regarding pricing, insurance, who is eligible to attend, trip itinerary 
among others.  If you are unable to attend the meeting, please contact me in 
advance of the 20th (204-267-2733) so that I may give you the bare essentials 
regarding trip information.  By attending this meeting, you are in no way 
committed to going on the trip.  It is for information only, and if everything suits 
your child and family’s needs, how to register.  If you have any questions, please 
feel free to contact me @ 204-267-2733. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Mr. Burnett 
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